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Hello friends...welcome home to a tradition 
unlike any other...The Endicott College 
Invitational.  It is that time once again to 
renew relationships and reflect back on a 
season  with hopes and dreams fulPhilled 
Mickelson...and SUV's slammed into fire 
hydrants after one too many cocktails 
combined with ambience and an alleged five-
iron to the face.  It is a privilege once again 
to be the honorary starter at the year's first 
major.  So many fond memories remain so 
close back on the mean streets of Hale.  
Driving to Gloucester instead of Cape Ann 
on the inaugural day in 2000...giving new 
meaning to The Perfect Practice.  Consulting 
with Justin McLear on the 9th tee against our 
chief rival...instead discussing strategy to 
find a way to bring it in to the halfway house 
at the turn and burn...Heading south to 
Myrtle Beach and Pinehurst for spring 
break...and inquiring in the restroom, "Is that 
the Dragon?  I thought it was one of my 
associates."  So many glorious 
experiences...so many violent slices from 
Marc Zirolli's driver.  I wish you all good 
health, much happiness and the ability to 
smoke a cigar while making an athletic 
motion...whatever that may entail at Red 
Tail. 
 
Steve Nesbitt 
Endicott College Golf Coach 
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